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April 19, 2018 

 
Keiser University Jacksonville Campus 
President Lisamarie Winslow 
6430 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 100 
Jacksonville, FL  32216 
 
 
Dear President Winslow, 
 
I’m writing to compliment the Keiser University business and 
transportation and logistics team on an excellent Advisory Board 
Meeting on April 11, 2018. This is the second meeting I’ve attended, 
and I’m particularly impressed with the responsiveness that 
Transportation & Logistics Faculty Dr. Jeremy Smith has shown in 
incorporating feedback from industry. 
 
With the APICS certifications, port curriculum, and partnership with 
USO Jax, the proposed Transportation and Logistics bachelor’s 
degree at Keiser University will serve a unique niche in the 
marketplace. 
 
My fellow Propeller Club Board Officers and I are looking forward to 
growing the partnership we have with Keiser University, and we 
support your efforts to educate maritime, transportation and logistics 
professionals in Northeast Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
Jeff Price 
President, 2017-2018 
Propeller Club of the United States - Port of Jacksonville 


